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Dear Family & Friends,
With much thought & consideration,

we have chosen a meaningful way to say thank you
for sharing our wedding day.

In lieu of traditional wedding favors
We have made a special donation to the
National Cervical Cancer Coalition

We feel the finest gift is one that helps others live
longer and healthier lives

We truly appreciate that you are part of this special day
With Warm Wishes,
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